From:

To: East Anglia Two; East Anglia ONE North

Subject: Open floor hearing for October 7/8/9 th Oct

Date: 28 September 2020 20:17:21

FOR THE ATTENTION OF RYND SMITH

Dear Mr Smith

I would ask that the hearings for the above take advantage of the venue of Snape, and be heard in the open and not digitally. I have looked at the Snape conditions for use with the public in attendance and the risk assessment looks very sound.

My hearing is not good and I find the digital meetings difficult, the sub headings are often rather slow, this would enable many of us who find virtual speaking rather threatening an opportunity to contribute.

Yours sincerely

Christine Laschet

Sent from my iPad

_-

Christine Laschet